

BRASS CASTLE SCHOOL

16 Castle St. Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1188 Jessica L. Garcia, PRINCIPAL

DISTRICT CENTRAL OFFICE OLD SCHOOLHOUSE

One East Front Street Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.1119 Keith T. Neuhs, SUPERINTENDENT PORT COLDEN SCHOOL

30 Port Colden Rd. Washington, NJ 07882 908.689.0681 Michael J. Neu, PRINCIPAL

March 3, 2021

Re: Student Dropoff and Pickup – Pets & Safety

Dear WTSD Parents/Guardians,

As a reminder, pets are not permitted on school grounds during arrival and dismissal times, which includes parent/guardian vehicles. We understand everyone feels their pet is friendly, but there are occasions when animals get scared and/or protective and may not react in their usual manner. Our students and staff's safety comes first, so we ask all families to please keep their pets at home. Even small pets that may be carried should not be on school grounds.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Keith T. Neuhs Superintendent Jessica L. Garcia Brass Castle Principal Michael J. Neu Port Colden Principal

